KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION FOR

2014-2017 - Kindergarten registration
will be the week of Tuesday, October
13t to Friday, October 16, if you have
a child bomn in 2011, parents are asked
to register their child at Bayview School
during that week. Please bring your
child’s Medicare card, proof of
immunizations and birth cerlificate. Ms.
Goddard's hours are 8:00am - 3:00pm.

KICK OFF TO KINDERGARTEN -
Bayview School will have their “Kick off
to Kindergarten” on Monday, Ocfober
26th — 4:00 pm-5:00 pm for parents of
our new Kindergarten students for the
school year 2014-2017. :

CROSS COUNTRY - A special thanks goes

out to all the parents who have been taking
their children to the cross country meets ot
Fisher Lakes. We could not be prouder of our
Bayview Students for their pariicipation and
valiant efforf in these running competitions.
Great job fo everyone! Remember that this
week's cross country run is on Wednesday the
7 at Riverview Park at Simms Corner.

Upcoming Event - The soccer
Jamboree will be on October 22, Stay
tuned for more information about this

| jamboree from Mrs. MacLeod.

** Be sure to ask your children
about all the different things
going on at Bayview. We are
extremely busy with all sorts of
fun and excifing events and
the nexi few weeks are
shaping up to be very busy
too.

BUS SAFETY - Al Students did the annual bus
safety training iast week. We had some buses
and their drivers here on Tuesday to go over
bus safety rules with our students. Ask your child
about this training and # would be great jo
review the rules often to ensure the safety of all
the students in our school community!

Please remember to have students here on time for school as every minute of the

school day is important!

Thanks to those that are respecting the rules of the school yard and parking in the

proper designated areas. Our students are safer because of your good choices and T am

certain that others will foliow your lead.......
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